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I believe it would be great for the state to a allow UTV's to travel legally on Oregon 

county and state roads to access local restaurants and stores plus OHV riding areas 

from private homes or land. The revenue will help local,  struggling businesses in 

these areas around Oregon.  

Please pass this Bill. 

Thank you 


